
EDITOR’S NOTE

In this Editor’s Note I am delighted to announce the appointment of a new editor-
in-chief ofLanguage in Society, Barbara Johnstone of Carnegie Mellon Univer-
sity. Professor Johnstone has for a number of years been a member of the Editorial
Board of this journal, and readers will all know her distinguished and varied
body of sociolinguistic work. Professor Johnstone will begin receiving manu-
scripts, books for review, and other communications beginning January 1, 2005;
these should be addressed to:

Barbara Johnstone
Editor-in-Chief
LANGUAGE IN SOCIETY
Department of English
Carnegie Mellon University
Pittsburgh PA 15213-3890
E-mail: langsoc@andrew.cmu.edu
Fax: 412-268-7989

During 2005, Professor Johnstone will be processing new submissions, while
I put together the last issues containing articles developed under my editor-
ship. Issues through Volume 35(1) will be processed by my office. Professor
Johnstone and I will be in consultation on the selection of referees and on other
editorial matters during late Fall, 2004, anticipating the shift of the editorial pro-
cess from my hands to hers.

It has been a great privilege and pleasure to editLanguage in Society, and I
thank all of the many authors, book reviewers, referees, members of the Edito-
rial Board, and members of the editorial staff at Cambridge University Press
who have helped me during the 5 years of my editorship. I look forward to read-
ing Professor Johnstone’s issues, and join all of you in welcoming her as Editor-
in-Chief.
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